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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

S1-3 Waste Minimisation and Community Litter Pick 

Wednesday 18
th

 March 2020 

 

On Wednesday 18
th

 March we will have a visit from the West Lothian Waste Aware team to help share ideas 

about how to use the different recycling bins we have in school.  They will also be giving advice about how to 

reduce the amount of waste we produce.  

 

During the Wider Achievement lessons, in the afternoon, students will be involved with a community litter pick. 

This will help us work towards the next Green Flag for the school. All appropriate personal protective equipment 

will be supplied to pupils and students will be completing this task with their Tutor Teacher. Due to the nature of 

the weather recently, please could you ensure a change of footwear, welly boots or old trainers, is provided to 

wear during the activity.  In addition, please send in a suitable coat for the session.  

 

If you have any queries about this, please do not hesitate to be in contact.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

Belinda Cook 

Wider Achievement Development Post Holder 

 


